
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  April 20, 2018    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM: Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Boat Launch Available Starting April 26 
 
 
The municipal boat launch is expected to be available for public use beginning 
Thursday, April 26. 

Installation of the floating wharfs is currently underway and will be in place in 
time for the 42nd Annual Bluewater Anglers Salmon Derby. 

The following components have been completed: 
• Fixed wharfs 
• Pre-cast ramp panels  
• Grading of the parking lot 
• Sidewalks with accessible tactile plates 
• Ramp and wharf concrete 

Upon completion of the floating wharfs, the only outstanding project 
components will be paving of the parking lot and installation of the fee 
payment machine.  

The boat launch and parking lot will be temporarily closed for approximately 
two weeks in May, when asphalt plants are re-opened, to allow for paving of 
the parking lot. Boat launch fees will not apply until the project has been 
completed. 

The boat launch will re-open for public use after paving occurs. Bridgeview 
Marina will accommodate boat launches prior to April 26 and during the paving 
period.  
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Photos: Boat launch fixed wharfs complete. 



For further information contact:  
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3230 
 
Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3359 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3265 
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